Begin the New Year by Learning
Some New Computer Skills!
The Digrtal lWorld is LWailting o Be Explored!

The first five classes of 2009 will be at the Downtown
Library, 300 Park Avenue, from 6:00 - 7:30pm:

Jan. 20 Computer Basics with Microsoft Word

Feb. 17 Computer Basics with Email

Mar.7 Internet Searching: How to Find What You Are Looking For
Apr.21 PowerPoint

May 19 Job Searching and Resumes

All classes will be held on the first floor in the Route 66 Computer Lab.

Call the Downtown Library at 231-8650
for more information or to register. M Met ro PIQLI :(ém



